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Comment Submitted:

Instead of studying the impact of solar power plants on desert habitat 
and wildlife for two years, and then deciding what to do about further 
solar power plants, why not take a parallel approach where you permit 
the construction of new plants, each with a different design? That way 
we'd still get the plants out there while we need them most, and you'd 
have a wide variety of plant designs to look at when doing impact 
studies. Whichever plant design had the least impact would go forward 
as the approved design for deserts, and all others would have to be 
retrofitted.


